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Motto 

The main motto of IEEE Computer Society Chapter, Hyderabad Section meetup is to bring all the 

Richard E. Merwin  scholars, IEEE Brand Ambassadors, IEEE Young Professionals and Active 
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Volunteers of Hyderabad Section student branches under a single podium to discuss upcoming 

initiations and CS Membership developments.  

Overview  

The session was started at 10:30 am by Mr. Vidyasagar, the chairperson of IEEE Hyderabad 

Section, welcoming the 25 volunteers and appreciating their interest, later Mr. Jabbar , vice chair 

of IEEE Hyderabad Section addressed the reason behind the gathering and welcomed the ideas 

of each and every volunteer for the next initiations under IEEE CS Hyderabad section. 

Volunteers shared their ideas regarding the upcoming initiations which are aimed to bring 

memberships in CS. Mr. Vidyasagar shared the importance of IEEE Hyderabad Section logo 

usage in events and informed everyone that without informing the section no one is allowed to 

use it. After the lunch there was a brief discussion on how to make every CS SB chapter active in 

IEEE. 

Goals 

 

1. To develop CS Memberships 

2. Organize CS Awareness programs 

3. Conduct a CS Membership Drive 

4. To organize 4 mini congresses under IEEE Computer Society Chapter, Hyderabad Section  

in tirupati, guntur, warangal and anantapur. 

Conclusion 

Mr. Vidyasagar and Mr. Jabbar presented a vote of thanks to the volunteers and shared their 

ideas and opinions on the coming initiations. The session ended with a group picture. 


